

Clark County Department of Family Services Training QPI Workgroup December 12, 2017 12pm Central Site – Lincoln Room

MINUTES

- Attendance: Wanda Porter, Richard Egan, Madison Sandoval-Lunn
- Meeting Facilitator: Wanda Porter

Discussion:

- Reviewed Minutes from 11/14/17.
- Wanda Porter provided updates on the DFS 2018 Winter/Spring Training
 Calendar and the Spanish Version of "Normalcy" and "Emergency Preparedness"
 training. She also informed the QPI Training Work Group that the Parenting
 Project is now being utilized for training registration for DFS Caregivers.
- Recruitment Information Sessions being added to the QPI/JIT training website was discussed, as well as, a means to verify participants completed the this session.
- Madison Sandoval-Lunn gave updates on LGBTQ training initiatives, including a
 meeting that will be held in Reno, NV in January 2018. She also suggested that
 trainings provided by the Rape Crisis Center be considered for the QPI/JIT
 training website.
- Richard Egan suggested that "Safe Direction Fire Arm" training be provided on the QPI/JIT training website. He also recommended that Suicide Prevention
 Training be a mandatory training for caregivers.
- Next meeting January 9, 2018 (12pm) Central Site Lincoln room